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Dear Parents, 
 
We have arranged a visit for the children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to visit 
Nantwich Civic Hall to see ‘Santa’s Christmas Cracker’ on Tuesday 3rd December 2024 
for the afternoon performance. 
 
The Town Council have very kindly paid for the children’s tickets to see the show.  This 
includes meeting Father Christmas where the children will receive a small gift.  Due to 
the changeable weather, we have booked coaches to transport us there and back.  We 
are asking for a voluntary contribution of £7.50 to cover transportation. We are aware 
that the cost incurred for this trip is higher than previously charged however, the coach 
company prices have increased significantly in the last 12 months. 
 
Please pay and give your consent online at www.parentpay.com before Monday 25th 
November 2024.  Please contact Mrs Price in confidence in case of difficulty 
concerning payment.   
 
Please ensure that your child is wearing the appropriate school uniform together with a 
warm, waterproof coat with a hood and sensible shoes.   
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 

 
C. Johnson / D. Morris / C. Greaves 
Class Teachers 
 

 


